

STEVEN L. BESHEAR
GOVERNOR

700 CAPITOL AVENUE SUITE 100 FRANKFORT, KY 40601 (502) 564-2611 Fax: (502) 564-2517

January 31, 2012

Mr. Kenneth J. McLaughlin 1419 Beaufort Drive Lexington, Kentucky 40517

Dear Mr. McLaughlin:

Congratulations on your recent appointment as a member of the Kentucky Radon Program Advisory Committee.

I diligently strive to appoint individuals who will be fair and honest and who will always act in the best interests of the Commonwealth. I have every confidence in your abilities to serve our fellow Kentuckians with the honor and respect they deserve.

Please accept the enclosed commission reflecting your appointment along with my appreciation for sharing your time and talents in service to our great Commonwealth.

Singerely,

Steven L. Beshear

Enclosure

